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MCK offices closed for winter break 

 
(Kahnawake – 13, Enníska/February 2020)  
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the 
community that all administrative offices will be closed on 
Friday, 14 Enníska/February, 2020 for Akohserà:ke 
Entewatoríshen (winter break). 
 
There will be no interruption to regular household garbage 
pickup service and the Transfer Depot will remain open. There 
will be NO cardboard drop-off during the closure. 
 
As always, all essential services will remain in operation. 
 
Regular office hours will resume Monday, 17 Enníska/February 
at 8:30am. 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 
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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 


